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THANK YOU FROM MAUREEN:

 . . . AND PHOTOS FROM THE BIG EVENT :

LIBRARY STAFF MEETING:

Approximately 1/2 of library staff have "signed up."  The morning group has a larger number, so the 
request is out for more staff to sign up for the afternoon.  Please let Maryanne know before the week is 
over, as we'd like to make sure there are enough refreshments!  The meeting will include a power point on 
library accomplishments.


